
  admonished 5537 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  admonished 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be {admonished} (warned) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql

  be 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, {be} admonished (warned) of God, reveal, speak.[ql

  be 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- {be} called, be admonished (warned) of God, reveal, speak.[ql

  called 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be {called}, be admonished (warned) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql

  forthwith 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and
5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- {forthwith}, immediately, presently, straightway,
soon.[ql

  God 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, be admonished (warned) of {God}, reveal, speak.[ql

  immediately 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844
and 5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, {immediately}, presently, straightway,
soon.[ql

  money 5536 # chrema {khray'-mah}; something useful or needed,
i.e. wealth, price: -- {money}, riches.[ql

  of 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, be admonished (warned) {of} God, reveal, speak.[ql

  presently 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and
5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, immediately, {presently}, straightway,
soon.[ql

  reveal 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished (warned) of God,
{reveal}, speak.[ql

  riches 5536 # chrema {khray'-mah}; something useful or needed,
i.e. wealth, price: -- money, {riches}.[ql

  soon 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and 5536
(in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e. instantly: --
forthwith, immediately, presently, straightway, {soon}.[ql

  speak 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished (warned) of God, reveal,
{speak}.[ql

  straightway 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844
and 5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, immediately, presently, {straightway},
soon.[ql

  warned 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished ({warned}) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql
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